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September 26, 2019 

Derek Duran 
Duran & Pearce Contractors, Inc. 
P.O. box 1331 
Craig, CO 81626 
 
RE:  Martin Pit 1-A, Permit No.  M-1990-140, Technical Revision (TR-2 ) Approval  
 

Dear Mr. Duran: 

On September 26, 2019 the Division of Reclamation, Mining, and Safety (Division) approved the Technical 
Revision request (TR-2) submitted on September 23, 2019, addressing the following: 

Revised Noxious Weed Management Plan 

The terms of the TR-2 approved by the Division are hereby incorporated into Permit No. M-1990-140.  All 
other conditions and requirements of the permit remain in full force and effect. 

If you require additional information, or have questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me.  
Amy Yeldell at the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety, 1313 Sherman St., Room 215, Denver, CO 
80203. Direct contact can be made by phone at 303-866-3567 Ext 8183 or via email at amy.yeldell@ 
state.co.us 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Amy Yeldell 
Environmental Protection Specialist  
 
 
 
Cc: Travis Marshall, Senior EPS, Grand Junction DRMS 
 
 


